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14 Dec 2017 

 

 

Dear Mrs Ivana Marasovic, 

We would like to inform you that the NATO Charity Bazaar 2017 took place on the 19th of November. It 
was very successful.  

We are happy to announce that your project will be funded with € 7.796,47 

Please be prepared to produce a short report of your project including receipts for equipment/goods 
purchased and any photographs of the project by January 2019. This information is necessary to verify 
projects funded. Failure to provide a report could result in disqualification for any future funding 
requests. Any photographs provided may be used in NATO Charity Bazaar publications and/or on our 
website http://www.natocharitybazaar.org .  Please send your report to charity@natocharitybazaar.org  

You will receive an invitation to the Donation Ceremony on the 29 th of January 2018. We look forward 
to meeting you there. 

Kind Regards 

Charis Papaioannou 

International Charity Coordinator 
NATO Charity Bazaar ASBL 

 
 


